
 

 

4th January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Remote learning will begin tomorrow, 5th January 2021. 
 
The expectation is that students attend all remote lessons including assemblies and that 
they submit the work set by their teacher. This is not optional.   
 
All students must follow their school timetable (Week 2) to access their learning.   
 
All lessons will be delivered via Microsoft Teams.  If you are having technical issues, please 
message the school via the My Ed App and a member of our team will contact you. 
 
Year 7, 8, 9 ,10 & 12:  5th – 8th January 2021 students will be set work to complete each 
lesson.  This work will consist of a variety of set tasks.  Staff will be checking and providing 
feedback throughout the week.  Live lessons for these year groups will commence on 
Monday 11th January 2021. 
 
Year 11 & 13:  5th – 8th January 2021 students will receive live lessons each of their 
timetabled lessons.  
 
As the national picture is changing on a daily basis I will continue to update you of any 
further changes in the coming weeks. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 
 


